
Dear physiotherapy friends, 

 

Thanks lot for constant support for inclusive growth of 

physiotherapists in Bangalore and to be the role model for 

everywhere. 

 

The Bangalore physiotherapist network officially                

not nominating / participating / supporting /                  

any physiotherapy friends for Indian Association of 

Physiotherapist election 2011 

 

We, the Bangalore physiotherapist request all the IAP 

members to give vote for 2011 IAP Election as per your wish.  

 

We, the Bangalore physiotherapist will remain as apolitical 

gathering of physiotherapist in Bangalore with the objective 

of knowing each other and promote the awareness about 

physiotherapy professional.  

We are looking forward the constant support from all for 

continue the same and more in future.  

By – Bangalore Physiotherapist network  


